INTERACTIVE NETWORK

View Message

Sent on 06 |08 | 2016 Expires on |09 |05 |2016
From Campaign Administration
Subject Safety Recall: Takata Driver's Airbag Ridgeline Inflator Kit UPDATE

DATE: June 8, 2016

TO: All Honda Dealer Principals, General Managers, Sales Managers, Service Managers, Parts
Managers and Personnel

FROM: Campaign Administration
RE: Safety Recall: Takata Driver's Airbag Ridgeline Inflator Kit UPDATE

In an iIN message dated Wednesday, April 13, 2016, American Honda indicated concern with replacement airbag
inflator P/N 04770-SJC-405 for the 2007-2014 Ridgeline. As of today, new replacement parts are available to support
the model.

A revised version of service bulletin 16-016, Safety Recall: Takata Airbag Inflator has been posted to the Service
Information System on Wednesday, June 8, 2016. The revision includes updated Ridgeline parts and repair information.

As with other models, repair kits are in short supply. As such, initial parts will be allocated according to critical backorder
situation. Once the CBO situation is cleared, parts will be released based on backorder age. Parts supply is expected to
remain tight for these and other affected models until late summer, 2016.

Click here for a copy of service bulletin 16-016.
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